
                                                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

Meeting Minutes for September 3, 2019 

 

Commission Members:  Cheryl Kennedy – Chair, Marie Fredrickson – Treasurer, Pat Lancaster, 

 Eugenia Perry – Secretary, Anita Morrison, Gary James Kelly – Assistant Treasurer 

All members present except for Pat Lancaster who is absent in accordance with town policy. 

Guests were Kathy Kane from Senior Services and Chairperson Marie Beaulier from the 

Commission on Services for the Disabled. 

 Meeting Called to Order:  at 2:16 p.m. 

Approval of Minutes/Secretary’s Report:  Eugenia read the Secretary’s report from the August 

meeting. The minutes were approved by all. 

Treasurer’s Report:  Marie read the Treasurer’s report providing the balance. Kathy reported 

that we have sold 137 tickets to the Senior Picnic so far. We have a few more days to go before 

the sale of tickets ends. Marie reported the income from the tickets, and the small 

expenditures made this past month. 

Old Business:  We discussed the final arrangements for the upcoming picnic. Senior Services 

assured us that invitations were sent to the local and state dignitaries. We reiterated that the 

disabled handicap seniors will be fed first by the Commission members and dignitaries. We also 

discussed the declining amount of tickets sold each year for the picnic.  

New Business:  Gary suggested that he would design a questionnaire for the picnic that seniors 

can fill out to inform us of their likes and dislikes. We also discussed having a different type of 

meal, dinner and dancing format, and other alternatives.   

Opportunity of guests to speak:  N/A 

Motion to Adjourn:  A motion to adjourn was made by Marie and seconded by Gary. All voted 

in favor. 
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